
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

Come along and meet our Principal Steve Wright. A great 
opportunity to find out more about Hope Community 

School, meet other parents and to ask any questions you 
may have. 

December 13th 
1:00 p.m. to 2:00 p.m. 

 
Children welcome, Christmas refreshments served. 

 
Central Hall, St Mary St, Southampton SO14 1NF. 
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